Calwell Communique



Phone: (02) 6142 1900 Fax: (02) 6142 1920 http://www.calwellps.act.edu.au contact@calwellps.act.edu.au P&C email: CalwellPC@y7mail.com

Tuesday 19th June 2018

Week Term 2

Diary Dates			
Friday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Wednesday Thursday Thursday Friday	22 nd June 29 th June 2 nd July 3 rd July 4 th July 4 th July 5 th July 5 th July	Year 5/6L Assembly 2:15pm Year 3/4 Excursion to the Zoo K – 6 Didgeribone show with Tjupurru Magpies Preschool Teddy Bears picnic Kindergarten Excursion to the Zoo End of term treats day 1 - 6 Cockatoos & Rosellas Preschool Teddy Bears picnic Community movie night The Incredibles 2 NAIDOC Assembly 2:15pm	
Notes sent home			
1 - 6		End of term treats day	

Dear Calwell Families,

Uniform

The cold weather has certainly arrived! At Calwell we show pride in our school by wearing the school uniform of navy and red. Please try to support the school by having your child wear these colours. With extra items being worn to combat the cold we are seeing a mix of colours.

Winter Woes

To avoid spreading sicknesses please keep your child home if they have a cold, coughing and sneezing or have vomited. We have a shared responsibility to look after everyone's health. It is also very difficult to replace teaching staff at this time of year. Thank you for your support.

Movie Night

We are looking forward to Movie Night on Thursday 5th July to confirm our booking it would be appreciated if Families intending to go purchase tickets as soon as possible.

NAIDOC Performance

On Monday 2nd July there will be a Whole School NAIDOC Week performance titled "Didgeribone with Tjupurru" This performance will be funded by the school, however permission notes do need to be returned by Friday 29th June.

Linda Neeson Principal

2019 ACT Australian of the Year Awards – Be Great and Nominate

Play your part by giving our nation's best the recognition they deserve. If you know a remarkable Canberran who inspires you, then nominate them for an Australian of the Year Award.

You can nominate an Australian of the Year, Senior Australian of the Year (65 years and over), Young Australian of the Year (16 to 30 years) or Australia's Local Hero.

Nominations close on 31 July 2018.

Visit <u>australianoftheyear.org.au</u> to nominate today.



Enrolments are now open

Do you have a child turning four before 30 April 2019?

Enrolments are now open Preschool to year 6 at Calwell Primary



For information or to organise a tour please

Contact us on 61421900

Enrolments are now open for 2019.



Calwell CARES Awards

KD	Talita T Eloise M		
KN	Sophia C Jozef D		
1/2B	James W Isobel A.		
1/2L	Sophie F Hugh M.		
1/2W	Cameron M Billy M		
3/4D	Hayden F Bella M		
3/4KP	Isaac B Malisha-jay L		
3/4TP	Matilda A Emma S		
5/6C	Dehjana O Andy Chu		
5/6M	Jayden H Gladis A		
5/6S	Jordan G Sophie W		
Gold Certificate awarded to Clare Way for being respectful			

Notes needed back!!

- -Zoo & Aquarium notes Kindy and years 3/4
- -Didgeribone show with Tjupurru K – 6



Breakfast Club

Donations of Vegemite, Jam, Honey and Margarine would be greatly appreciated.

When we aren't feeling great......

Winter is definitely the cold and flu season.

So we can stop the spread of viruses and keep students and staff happy and healthy, please remember to stay home and get better, before coming to school.

STAY HOME

- YOU HAVE A FEVER
- COUGHING, SORE THROAT
- RUNNY/STUFFY NOSE
- BODY ACHE, HEADACHE
- CHILLS, FATIGUE
- VOMITTING, DIARRHEA

STAY HYDRATED AND REST

COVER YOUR MOUTH





Principal's Afternoon Tea

On Tuesday week 10, Mrs Neeson will hold her Principal's afternoon tea. One student from each class has been selected to attend. Selection was based on hard work, effort and achievement throughout this term

Congratulations to the following students:

KD: Charlie S

1/2B: Keira K

3/4D: Evie B

5/6C: Sara L

KN: Andy Y 1/2L: Sienna W

3/4KP: Becky S

5/6M: William M

1/2W: Billy M

3/4TP: Anmol D

5/6S: Hannah L

We enjoy sharing the quality work our students and teachers are doing through the school Facebook page. We post regularly and use Facebook to provide information and messages to our community.

Please Like us on Facebook and feel free to invite your family and friends!





